
 

NEW 2023 Social Care report: Independent financial adviser’s role is 

even more important 

 

Insights in our latest Social Care Report show that those who 

engaged advisers while arranging care for a loved one were nearly 

four times as likely to create their own care plans. 

 

Qualified advisers can make a difference especially in helping clients 

get the best possible outcomes expected by the FCA in its Consumer 

Duty regulation. 

 

Read our full report to learn more.  

 

 

 

https://www.justadviser.com/globalassets/just-adviser/documents/2023-care-report.pdf?utm_source=network&utm_medium=promo&utm_campaign=2023-care-report&utm_content=care

